
Answering Reviewers 
 
Dear Editors: 
 

I have submitted the enclosed manuscript entitled “Early colon cancer with 

total gastrointestinal enteropathy-associated T-cell lymphoma: A case report” 

to “World Journal of Clinical Cases”. 

According to the advice of the reviewers, I have emphasize the aim of the 

publication of this case report and differences from published cases in the core 

tip. I have provided  uploaded the approved grant application form(s) or 

funding agency copy of any approval document(s) and original pictures using 

PowerPoint to ensure that all graphs or arrows or text portions can be 

reprocessed by the editor.  

We deeply appreciate your consideration of our manuscript, and we look 

forward to receiving comments from you. If you have any queries, please don’t 

hesitate to contact me. 

 

 

Thank you and best regards. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Li Xiaoyu 

 


